From:

To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind Connector
Date: 06 October 2020 22:17:21

Dear Sir or Madam

I am writing to lodge my objection to the proposed development of the Aquind Connector
through Portsmouth to Lovedean,

Portsmouth is one of the most densely populated cities in the UK with ony three roads onto
and off the island.

The major disruption tand upheaveal that this installation will cause is not acceptable in a
city of our size.

I would request that you reconsider this planning application as it is not viable or required.

Yours faithfully
Carol Tarr





